
BOOK FAIR  
If you did not manage to buy a book this 

week the book fair will be open after half 

term on Tuesday 31st October 3.15 p.m. 

4.00 p.m.  

 

GIRLS’ NETBALL TEAM  
On Tuesday the Girls’ Netball Team played at Latymer School in the 

Borough Netball League. They managed to win both games with amaz-

ing scorelines! They won against  Fleecefield Primary School with 

a fantastic score of 10-1.  During their second game they won against St John and St 

James Primary School- finishing at a staggering 18-0.  They are definitely a force to 

be reckoned with.  Well done to the team, Mr Hunt and Mrs Sparwell. 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 
We are continuously updating the school website 

with lots of  information and events about the school. 

Why not visit the website to find out more about the 

school. 

    At the bottom of the home page there is a transla-

tor option, whereby you can choose the language of 

your choice. This will help you access the website better.  

NEWSPAPER GROUP  
Just a reminder that every Thursday at 

8.00 a.m.—8.45 a.m.  until the end of 

term John Gilbert is leading a newspa-

per group. The children can purchase the 

newspaper the ‘I’ for 60p.  

    The children have the opportunity to 

discuss what is in the news. 

This  is a great way for 

them to become more aware 

of the world around them 

and to develop their debat-

ing skills.  

DIWALI 

 

Happy Diwali to 

all our families 

who celebrate.  


